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Caption Story

The tirst “Works Contracts and Property Services Contracts Safety Charter
Signing and Forum” jointly orgamized by Hong Kong Housing Authority and
Occupational Safety & Health Council, and supported by all external standing
members of the Housing Department Site Safety Committee, was convened on 27th
July 2007 at HK International Trade and Exhibition Centre, to arouse the industry’s
concern towards safety at work for construction and property services. There were
more than 800 participants coming from the fields of construction, property

management, maintenance and cleansing.

Ms Ada Fung, Deputy Director of Housing (Development & Construction)
and Dr Ng Tat-lun, Chairman of Occupational Safety & Health Council signed a
“partnering for a safety culture” charter together with the representatives of the
industry, pledging to work in partnership to foster a safety culture. In partnering for
a safety culture, the Housing Authority also requires its contractors and service
providers to set the highest site safety standard and ensure a healthy and safe

workplace.

The signing of safety charter has marked the importance of the concerted
efforts of all stakeholders for raising safety awareness and the promotion of a safety
culture. This event has also provided a unique occasion for the exchange of best
practice models by speakers from various sectors of the industry. The site safety
forum will be regularized on an annual basis and the Housing Authority shall look

forward to continual partnership with the industry to foster a safety culture.
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